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analyzed.  A January 2021 study from the Chaddick Institute for Metropolitan Development at DePaul University 
clearly showed the importance of intercity bus service in providing affordable transportation options to those with 
limited economic resources (as well as the value it provides to other types of travelers).  
 
Finally, as you may or may not know, our member companies are a critical part of FEMA and state emergency 
response efforts. Yet, we have no way of knowing – but considerable reason to doubt – if this new, untested fleet of 
EV busses can withstand the extreme weather events that hit many regions of our state every year.  
 
The Draft Scoping Plan is too rushed and contains too many holes. It is unworkable and detrimental to the state’s 
motorcoach industry. We urge you to delay the timeline to allow a more thorough review of its financial impacts on 
private businesses.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Brisman 
BANY President 
West Point Tours 




